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Cook, Scott

From: CPP Help
Sent: Monday, February 7, 2022 8:30 AM
To: Michele Reinhart Levine
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Items that are too small for attribution language

Good morning, 
 
I can confirm COPP’s receipt of your message- we will post your message to our website here, so that the intended 
attribution language for those materials is available. Please note that each material does contain sufficient space to 
include the full attribution message; any future orders of these materials would require inclusion of the full attribution 
message directly on the material. 
 
I hope this helps. Please call or email with any questions you may have regarding attribution requirements. 
 
 
Scott Cook 
Compliance Specialist 
(406) 444-2942 
(406) 444-1643 (fax) 
CPPCompliance@mt.gov 
 
 
 

From: Michele Reinhart Levine <michelereinhart@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, February 5, 2022 2:56 PM 
To: CPP Help <cpphelp@mt.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Items that are too small for attribution language 
 
Good Afternoon,    
I have ordered and recently received the following products that are too small for the following attribution language: 
1. 2,000 magnets, size 4x6 
2. 2,000 note pads, size 4x6 
3. 20 T-shirts.  
 
Here is the attribution language: 
Paid for by Levine for Judge,  
Bill Levine, Treasurer  
P.O. Box 2568 
Great Falls, MT 59403.   
 
The items will be distributed to family, friends, peers, and supporters between now and the election in November 2022.  
 
Thanks! 
Michele Levine 
cell: 406-781-3330 
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